Duane Burk

From:

Daniele Savard

Sent:

Wednesday, August 03, 2011 5:14 PM

To:

Barbara Hanna (barbarafhanna@yahoo.com); Bob Botts (bbotts@dc.rr.com); Debbie Franklin

(rdfranklin47@verizon.net); Debbie Franklin (DebbieFranklin4U@hotmail.com);

accesstodon@donrobinsonforbanning.org; don@donrobinsonforbanning.org; drkr@verizon.net;

johnmachisic@verizon.net

Cc:

Andy Takata; Duane Burk (dburk@ci.banning.ca.us)

Subject: Oil Spill Cleanup

Good Evening Mayor and Members of the City Council:

Andy asked that I let you know ahead of time that we will bringing forth further information regarding the oil spill at the next meeting to include approval over and above the \$500,000 previously approved.

Due to stringent requirements and specific directives by the Department of Fish and Game, we have been advised that the total cost for cleanup is expected to be in the \$750,000 to \$1,000,000 dollar range.

Daniele &. Savard

Executive Secretary to:

Andrew (Andy) J. Takata City Manager City of Banning 99 E. Ramsey Street Banning, CA 92220 (951) 922-4860 Direct (951) 922-3174 Fax dsavard@ci.banning.ca.us www.ci.banning.ca.us



The City of Banning promotes and supports a high quality of life that ensures a safe and friendly environment, fosters new opportunities and provides responsive, fair treatment to all and is the pride of its citizens.

As a reminder, due to budget and staff reductions. City Hall is closed every Friday.